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Mrs. Champagne’s Weekly News





January 19, 2017





First Grade





Hands on hips, our granddaughter, 6, confronted her mother following a scout meeting. “This was my third time at Brownies,” She huffed, “and they haven’t even passed any around yet!”


Courtesy of Country Women Magazine


courtesy





Contact Info


Sherri Champagne     School Phone: 715-251-3528 Rm# 203


Home phone: 715-251-4160 (Before 8 P.M. please)


� HYPERLINK "mailto:schampagne@niagara.k12.wi.us" �schampagne@niagara.k12.wi.us� (Please be aware that I don’t always get a chance to check my e-mail until after the children have left for the day! Please call and leave a message if it  is urgent.)








 Social Studies: Finish up maps





Spelling:    Three letter blends





Grammar:  contractions with not





Math:   Finish Subtraction strategies and begin Place Value





Reading:   *See handout*











Reminder: No School Tomorrow!!


Today marks the end of the second quarter. Report cards will be posted on line next Friday.


If you have any questions or concerns regarding your child’s progress, please feel free to contact me.


You will find the results of your child’s STAR reading and math test attached to this letter. I am very pleased with the progress I am seeing. Our goal at this point in the year was obtaining a GE score of 1.4 or higher. 





Have a wonderful weekend!


Sherri








